
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Update on Clark Homicide Investigation 

The Eureka Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance with the investigation 

of the recent murder of Reginald Clark. 

The Eureka Police Department requests that anyone who may have seen or had contact 

with the suspects in this case, identified as David Joseph Pedersen (age 31) and Holly 

Ann Grigsby (age 24), on 10-4-2011 thru the early morning hours of 10-5-2011 

(especially in the area of Winco Foods), contact the Eureka Police Department. The 

Eureka Police Department is also wanting to talk to anyone who may have seen Clark’s 

vehicle or the vehicle associated with Pedersen and Grigsby, during that same time 

period.  

Clark’s vehicle is described as a blue and silver 1989 Ford Pick-up with a canopy. 

Clark’s vehicle had no license plates displayed. The vehicle associated with Pedersen and 

Grigsby is described as a white 1999 Plymouth Breeze four-door displaying Oregon 

license 025 CCH.     

Anyone with information is urged to contact Detective Sergeant Patrick O’Neill of the 

Eureka Police Department’s Criminal Investigations Section at 707-268-5261.  
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